November 30, 2023

City of White Rock
15322 Buena Vista Ave
White Rock, BC V4B 1Y6

To Whom it may concern:

RE: STRATA PLAN EPS 6101, BEACHBOROUGH
1598 Nichol Road, White Rock, BC

The strata supports the proposed signage enclosed and prepared by Kent Halex on behalf of
the commercial units and business owners of 1586 to 1598 Nichol Road. The commercial unit
owners worked closely with strata to arrive at a signage solution that is aesthetic, professional,
and sophisticated, and we are of the opinion that the existing CSP, prior to any amendment, is
excessive and would deteriorate the appearance of the building.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to the writer, Kevin

Green, Property Manager, or Corey Barker, Commercial Property Representative.

Yours truly,

Barry Drake
Council President
basil.a.drake@gmail.com




